
  
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 CMA 2025 #74 
 IN CITY COUNCIL 

 March 31, 2025 
 

To the Honorable, the City Council: 
 
I am writing in response to Awaiting Report #25-17 which requested that the City Manager be and hereby 
is requested to appoint the members of a working committee tasked with integrating the objectives of both 
the Task Force to Examine the Status and Wellbeing of the City’s African American/Black 
Population and the Commission on the Status of Black Men and Boys into a unified, actionable 
framework. 
 
As a City, we are committed to advancing racial equity and justice within our community, and I recognize 
the need for intentional focus on the wellbeing of Cambridge's African American/Black population. The 
City Council has referred this policy order to the Civic Unity Committee for further discussion and the 
City administration will partner with the Mayor and Councillors to advance this work.  
 
 
Thank you for your leadership on these critical issues. 
 

Very truly yours, 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
Yi-An Huang 
City Manager 


